
Question on Notice 
No. 725 

Asked on 17 July 2015 
 
MR SPRINGBORG asked the Minister for Health and Minister for Ambulance Services 
(HON C R DICK)―  
 
With reference to the Hunter Review for the Department of Health, that determined that 
‘between March 2012 and January 2015, 4243 full-time equivalent permanent Queensland 
Health staff had their public sector positions abolished and were paid a redundancy’—  
 
Will the Minister provide details on how many of these people had been written to, in the 12 
months prior to March 2012, inviting them to apply for a VER? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Honourable Member for Southern Downs for his question. 
 
I am advised that details relating to the Voluntary Separation Program are contained in the 
Queensland Health Annual Report 2011-12. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


